
 

 

Standards Announcement  
Project 2016-02 Modifications to CIP Standards 
 
Nomination Period Open through March 29, 2019 
   
Now Available    
 
Nominations are being sought for standard drafting team members through 8 p.m. Eastern, Friday, 
March 29, 2019. 
 
Use the electronic form to submit a nomination. If you experience difficulties using the electronic 
form, contact Wendy Muller. An unofficial Word version of the nomination form is posted on the 
Standard Drafting Team Vacancies and the project page. 
 
By submitting a nomination form, you are indicating your willingness and agreement to actively 
participate in face-to-face meetings and conference calls. 
 
Previous drafting or review team experience is beneficial, but not required. A brief description of the 
desired qualifications, expected commitment, and other pertinent information is included below. 
 
Project 2016-02 Modifications to CIP Standards 
This solicitation for nominations is to augment the existing Project 2016-02 Modifications to CIP 
Standards drafting team that is continuing to address the Standard Authorization Request. NERC is 
seeking individuals from the United States and Canada who possess experience in one or more of the 
following areas, but are not limited to: 

• Virtualization; 

• Cooperative representation; 

• Canadian representation; and 

• Guidelines and Technical Basis representation. 
 

Standards Affected  
CIP-002-6, CIP-003-7, CIP-004-6, CIP-005-5, CIP-006-6, CIP-007-6, CIP-008-5, CIP-009-6, CIP-010-2, CIP-
011-2, and CIP-012-1. 
 
The time commitment for this project is expected to be up to four face-to-face meetings per quarter 
(on average two full working days each meeting) with conference calls scheduled as needed to meet 
the agreed-upon timeline the review or drafting team sets forth. Team members may also have side 
projects, either individually or by subgroup, to present to the larger team for discussion and review. 
Lastly, an important component of the review and drafting team effort is outreach. Members of the 
team will be expected to conduct industry outreach during the development process to support a 
successful project outcome. 

 
  

http://www.nerc.com/pa/Stand/Pages/Project%202016-02%20Modifications%20to%20CIP%20Standards.aspx
https://nerc.checkboxonline.com/Survey.aspx?s=1f5a9d0f401449ab99d9578353501a41
mailto:wendy.muller@nerc.net
http://www.nerc.com/pa/Stand/Pages/Drafting-Team-Vacancies.aspx
http://www.nerc.com/pa/Stand/Pages/Project%202016-02%20Modifications%20to%20CIP%20Standards.aspx
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Next Steps 
The Standards Committee is expected to appoint members to the team in April 2019. Nominees will 
be notified shortly after they have been appointed. 
 
For information on the Standards Development Process, refer to the Standard Processes Manual. 
 

For more information or assistance, contact Standards Developer, Jordan Mallory (via email) or at (404) 
446-2589. 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 
3353 Peachtree Rd, NE 
Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30326 
404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com 

 

http://www.nerc.com/pa/Stand/Documents/Appendix_3A_StandardsProcessesManual.pdf
mailto:jordan.mallory@nerc.net
http://www.nerc.com/

